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Feedback gathered from employers facilitates the design and development of programs that are 

both flexible and aligned with the personal and professional needs of students and employers. 

For the academic year 2024-25, the department collected feedback from employers regarding the 

curriculum and syllabi offered. 
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Suggestions: 

1. Academic experts asked to include the courses like Programming using Java and 

Blockchain and its applications under Open elective and Program elective category. 

2. Academic experts suggested to conduct workshops related to Curriculum and syllabus for  

the faculties and students and to include Hardware related courses in the curriculum. 

 


